
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 3/28/2013 3:09:26 PM
To: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov)

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: april 17 and 30??

Aaron

I spoke with the General last night about our need to change the CEO dinner. He said he’d be 
ok with having it before the symposium.

Can you let me know if April 17 or 30 work for him?

Thanks!

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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